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Illinois Power Company d*i n 319BF . i

fe.,ATTN: Mr. W. C. Gerstner " *
|uo TNbvon/;d.Executive Vice President '

*

500 South 27th Street ,(g/,

Decatur, IL 62525 g/ t. ,s
+'

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your supplemental response cated July 17, 1981, informing
us of the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we
brought to your attention in Inspection Report No. 50-461/81-05 forwarded
by our letter dated April 21, 1981. We will examine these matters during
a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

h/$fs. wA Y8Y
r

R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Resident and

-- Project Inspection

cc w/ltr dtd 7/17/81
DMB/ Document Control besk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Mary Jo Murray, Office of

Assistant Attorney General
Gacy N. Wright, Deputy Eirector
Mr. Randall L. Plant. ' 11rie
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